" April 23, 1975

Professor Ancel Keys .
"Minnelea"

84060 Ploppi (SA)
ITALY

Dear Ancél,

Many tnanks for your time and trouble and good’ correspondunce, I'm
the leadoff witness May 13 for the TIC..

Dr. Siegel indiuated -after your deparrure thaL the Organism was bamal

and properly sehsitive /to ampicillin. I'm glad you kept up the full course

and it's all gone.

T'm jusL back from a day in Loudon and three days in Paris where I
made quite a splash (in French), but where I dodbt many  got- wet.

Jerry. Morris was a bit upset with remarks made by me (and by you). on
his latest, study. I have modified mine in the enclosed.

We are having some budgetary problems but otherwilse things go well.

Regards,.

Henry Blackburn, Mgp;
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